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Since February 2025 we have cataloged roughly 800 books.  This does not include the ones 
being verified by catalogers.  We currently have 7 catalogers working on getting the 
information into KOHA. 

We have three new ladies that are interested in helping with the front desk.  Their names 
are Abbey, Theresa and Nancy. Right now, they are in training, and we are working out times 
for them to volunteer on a regular basis. 

In June of this year, we received a donation of 17 boxes of books from James Dwinell.  The 
total number of books in the donation was 590.  Most of these books were ones that we did 
not have on the shelves.  We are working hard to get them all out for patrons to use. 
However, we had to stop and move books on the shelves to allow room for them.  Hopefully 
by the end of summer all these books will be on the shelves. 

I am happy to say the Camp Dodge Project is almost done.  These ladies have been working 
very hard to finish this project.   As of July 15th, they told me that they were in the “V’s”.  
There have been a few minor hiccups along the way, but they are hopeful that it will be 
done by late fall of this year. 

Michelle has been working very hard on the Larry Allen Collection which at best was a huge 
mess.  She has been sorting through piles of papers that duplicate copies with a different 
note written on each one.  This collection has taken her serval months to sort it out.  We 
still have several collections left on the shelves that need to be worked.  We could still use 
a couple more volunteers to help with collections. 


